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Partnership with SUNY Colleges/Universities 
 
Brothers, 

  Before the Holidays I shared that our Department was reaching out to SUNY colleges and 
universities history department.  We received a positive response and they requested that we 
contact each college/university to work this partnership. 

  This is strictly voluntarily up to each camp if they choose to work with the history department 
in relevance to the Civil War.  If your Camp chooses to move forward on this partnership; make 
sure the brother is well informed and representing history accurately and promote the memory of 
the Boys in Blue. 

  The Department feels this is an opportunity to make our organization more visible to the public 
and hopefully result in increased recruitment for us all. I strongly recommend that we take 
advantage of this opportunity and sow the seeds for future recruitment. 

  Here is the link showing all 64 colleges/universities under the SUNY educational system. 

https://www.suny.edu/attend/visit-us/complete-campus-list/ 

  I wish each and every camp that takes advantage of this opportunity great success. 

 

Yours in Fraternity, Charity, & Loyalty 

 

https://www.suny.edu/attend/visit-us/complete-campus-list/


//SIGNED// 

Jeffrey I. French, PDC (CH), PCC 

 NY Department Commander. 

 

ATTESTED BY: 

Robert Pugsley 

NY Department Secretary 


